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Christos I. Negkakis 
University of Macedonia-Greece 
School of Business Administration 
Department of Accounting and Finance  
156 Egnatia Street, GR-546 36 Thessaloniki, Greece 
 
 
Dear Christos I. Negkakis, 
 
Congratulations! Your request for recognition into the Internal Auditing Academic 
Awareness Program has been approved. University of Macedonia will now be listed 
as one of The IIA Internal Audit Awareness Program Schools. 
 
The Internal Audit Academic Awareness Program has been created to recognize the 
various degrees of commitment and effort universities are making to provide 
students with the information and skill sets necessary to choose an internal auditing 
career path in the following areas: 
 
The areas of recognition in the IIA Internal Audit Academic Awareness Programs Include: 

 Awareness Building 

 Introduction to the Profession 

 Internal Audit Diploma 
 
The IIA commends colleges and universities that promote internal audit awareness 
and education through their curricula. We understand that it requires dedication 
and university resources to support internal audit education. 
 
We welcome University of Macedonia into the IIA Academic Awareness program. 
Congratulations again on this tremendous achievement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rudrik du Bruyn 
Chairman 
The IIA’s Academic Relations Committee 
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